
 

 

 

May 24, 2024 

Mayor and Councillors 

City of Cambridge 

 

For the past two years, the Cambridge Arts & Cultural Advisory 

Committee has, with staff, reviewed and examined the Arts & 

Culture Master Plan line by line. Although it is still a work in 

progress, we fully support the plan and hope that it can be 

implemented as soon as possible. 

The arts are not a mere recreational rifle, but essential to the 

development of any healthy and vibrant community. 

 

Brad McEwen 

Chair 

Cambridge Arts & Cultural Advisory Committee 


